
GVCA is hosting a “group buy” for daffodil flowers in order to help enhance the 

overall appearance of Greenwood Village.  A large quantity of high quality daffodil 

bulbs will be ordered from Holland at wholesale pricing. The bulbs will arrive in 

October for early November planting.  Bulbs can be purchased by residents in packs 

of 200 at $62 a pack (just $.31 a bulb!) GVCA will order a hardy and low 

maintenance variety of daffodil.  GVCA is also looking for volunteers to help plant 

daffodils. See the Order Form Below:  

The deadline to order bulbs is Wednesday, September 14th 

 


